
 

Welcome Back! 

Welcome Back to Salisbury Primary School, 

we hope you have had a lovely break. We 

have an exciting term ahead as we move 

towards the Winter season. 

Important Days of the Week... 

Year 5  P.E is on a Friday afternoon. This 

half-term the children will focus on yoga 

and hockey. 

Please make sure your child comes into 

school dressed in their PE kit (white t-shirt, 

black shorts or black tracksuit bottoms) 

and appropriate footwear. Please ensure 

earrings are removed before school. 

 

Homework will be given out on a Friday 

and will be due in the following Tuesday.  

 

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with 

homework and children will have a spelling 

test each Tuesday.    

The School Day 

Year 5 children will be allowed into the 

classroom from 8:40am and leave school 

at 3:15pm.  

This term we’re learning about… 

English— Varmints by Helen Ward 

Maths —  Number and Place Value, Addition 

and Subtraction   

Geography — How is climate change affect-

ing the world?  

Science — Forces 

Art — Landscape paintings 

PSHE — Being me in my world 

Music — Rockit  

Computing — Online Safety and Data bases   

P.E.— Yoga  

MFL– What is the weather? 

RE– Can Christian Aid, Khalsa Aid and Is-

lamic Relief change the world?  

Reminders: 

Children should be reading daily. Reading 

books will be sent home and changed at 

school weekly on a Friday.  Please send 

your child with their reading book each 

day along with their planner. 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing, 

water bottles and lunchboxes are clearly 

labelled with their full name.  

 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via 

class dojo. 

Mr Gibson, Miss Hall, Mrs Naughton and Mrs Bird  


